
I voted at the Dewitt Town Hall on an early-voting day. Upon arriving I feared that the wait to 
get inside would be long because of the length of the line, but I was inside within 15 or 20 
minutes. The elections workers outside were helpful and skillfully directed people. The only 
wrinkle seemed to be a lack of signage directing people who needed special access or expedited 
processing because of disability or advanced age. Inside the polling place the workers were 
efficient and skilled in processing people. They made it easy for me. 


